
 

Re: Parents’ Meeting to discuss Academisation on Tuesday 19th November 2024 6pm 

 

Wednesday 13th November 2024 

Dear Parents/Carers of Ecclesall Primary School children, 

   

We would like to invite you to a short presentation re academisation on Tuesday 19th November at 6pm in 

the main school hall. There will be an opportunity for you to ask the Governing body questions.  

We look forward to seeing you there. 

 
Kind regards, 
 
Emma Hardy             Kevin Corke  
Head Teacher             Chair of Governors 


